
 

LAST HOMEWORK SHEET OF THE YEAR! Advent and Christmas is such a 

busy time so enjoy some of these activities with your family over 

Christmas 

 

 
Additional Information 

 

On Thursday, Year 2 are having a bit of a party. Small 

donations of party food will be gladly received from Monday. 

Thank you in advance!  

 

Christingle Service will be held at 2.30 on Friday 20th 

December. 

Thank you 

 

Mrs Harris  

Friday 17th November 2023 

Friday 13th December 2024 

Word of the Week: PEACE 

 

 


